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MESSAGES OF LOVE 

In both of our communities we recognize the im-
portance of staying connected during this outbreak 

and in an effort to do so we did everything we 
could to make that happen. We facetimed, skyped, 
sent messages and photos every chance we got to 

our loved ones. While we may be missing you dear-
ly we want to let our families know that we are 
happy, healthy and safe and look forward to the 

very day we can all see you in person again!! Love 
and well wishes to all of you 

from all of us!      
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On March 10th our Arbors men got together 
for lunch with our Maintenance Director, Bob 
and our Food Service Director Kenny. Pizza, 
beer, and laughter made for a great day. 

Here at the Arbors our favorite game to play is Bingo.  

Since we couldn’t get together in a group to play.  

Why not come up with a different  and unique way to 

play!  So we played  Hallway Bingo and boy did we 

have a blast.  Everyone was so happy to catch up 

with their friends. You could hear the laughter in the 

halls and it was so exciting to see all of their happy 

faces.  It was certainly a huge success and some-

thing we are definitely doing again!  
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FUN WITH FRIENDS! 

Just a fun typical Friday afternoon amongst friends.  We 

played a really fun game  with Activities Director Susan 

called  Everybody Knows In which we answer random trivia 

question in 60 seconds.  It is certainly not as easy as you 

think it is! But everyone was laughing and towards the end 

just making up their own crazy answers!  It was guaranteed 

a good laugh.  

SHUFFLE! SHUFFLE!  

On  March 4th we enjoyed a com-

petitive game of shuffleboard.  It 

was a very close game, but in the 

end our big winner was Janet S 

who was extremely happy to win 

the prize bag!  

 

I SCREAM! YOU SCREAM!  

With our daily routine being a little dif-
ferent lately we have to make the best 
of everything and what better way to 
make us feel good than to have ice 

cream! Program Director Ashlee went 
around with RCA’s with a traveling ice 
cream cart with your chose of flavor 

and playing some tunes along the way 
for everyone to enjoy.  

 Mrs. C and Louise both keeping busy 

doing some of their favorite things! 

Word searches and crocheting! 
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                HAPPY  BIRTHDAY 

NORMAN T. 4/4 

   ANTONIO O. 4/9 

   NANCY M. 4/11 

The  Arbors at Taunton participated in the Dartmouth 

Senior Center annual chili cookoff Special thank you 

to our Food Service Director  for making a very deli-

cious chili . We were even asked to compete again next 

year and are looking forward to it! 

WELCOME HOME 

NANCY M.  

 

CREATIVE CORNER 

Our creative juices are always flowing here at the Arbors! 

Especially when it centers around St. Patrick’s Day.  We cre-

ated Lucky Shamrock centerpieces and our  absolute favor-

ite was our shamrock canvas painting project in which they 

were very proud of their work in which they always are!  

 


